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BOX Exchange LLC (“BOX”) recently distributed IC-2019-10 which detailed upcoming 

modifications to the connectivity of SAIL Order Entry components. 

The modifications scheduled for June 3, 2019 has been changed to June 10, 2019. 

Consequently, BOX asks that all Participants who use SAIL for order entry test their connectivity 

on Sunday, June 9 starting at 11 am EST. 

 

Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: SAIL Order Entry Connectivity Modifications – DATE CHANGE 

DATE: May 28, 2019 

https://boxoptions.com/assets/IC-2019-10-SAIL-Order-Entry-Connectivity-Modifications.pdf
mailto:BOXMOC@boxoptions.com

